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Monday 15th January 2024
Dear Parent/Carer,

EYFS visit to Jodrell Bank on Friday 2nd February 2024
This half term EYFS will enjoy learning about space as part of ‘The World and Beyond’ topic. We are delighted that the children will have the opportunity to bring their learning to life by taking part in an interactive workshop all about space at Jodrell Bank. They will also be able to get close to the Lovell Telescope: one of the biggest and most powerful radio telescopes in the world. 
The children will be leaving school at 9am so prompt arrival and register between 8:40 and 8.50am is important. We aim to return just before home time at 3:15pm.  The children will be required to wear their full school uniform as usual.

We would like to thank the PTFA for their generous donation which, along with a contribution from school funds, ensures that the cost of this trip will be £10.00 per pupil. The trip can be paid by cash or online via the SchoolSpider app. Any cash payments should be sent into school in a sealed envelope with your child’s name, class, and trip details on.

We will be having lunch at Jodrell Bank. This will be provided by the kitchen in line with universal free school meals. However, you may wish to provide your child with a packed lunch. Please ensure this is in a carrier bag labelled with your child’s name. If your child would like an extra drink, please feel free to send your child into school with their water bottle.

Please complete the permission form by clicking on the link below by Monday 29th January 2024.
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=mXKZmxTBF0a5JqJbkYWZPiIJqwUq-4pLuTEvMSo-7spUM0k0Q1pNMEZCSUMxQjNXSUhTSzFCSTFPUC4u
Yours sincerely,

Mrs Davenport, Mrs Spreadbury and Mrs Berry 
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